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20th June 2024 
 

CD Recording 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to announce that our school has been working really hard on a very exciting project 
– we are recording our own CD!  We are having a professional mobile recording studio visit our 
school on Thursday 27th June.  As I am sure you may have heard at home, all children will be 
involved in the CD recording, singing songs with their Year group as well as with the whole 
school.   
 
Singing together as a school is really special for us, which is why we have decided to record 
some of our favourite songs, such as ‘Sing’, ‘Count on Me’ and ‘Something Inside (So strong)’.  
Our CD is going to be called ‘JP Together’.  We have been running a competition within school 
to design some artwork around our chosen theme and the winning design will appear on the 
front cover of the CD.   
 
The CDs are going to be sold by the school at £9.99 for 1 CD or £17.99 for 2 CDs or £24.99 
for 3 CDs.  All profits raised will go towards Arts and Music in Jennett’s Park.  If you purchase a 
CD you will also receive a download link to enable you to play it on a different device.  As well 
as a great memento for the children to own their own CD, we are sure you will enjoy it too.   
 
Please order and make payment via sQuid.  All orders and payments need to be made by Friday 
28th June.  This will enable us to complete an order in time for us to receive the CD’s before the 
end of the Summer Term. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting this musical opportunity for our children. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Sharon Bruce 
Music Subject Lead 
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